Item #5.1.20
CPC2018-047

From: Albrecht. Linda Attachment 2
To: LaClerk Letter 1
Subject: FW: Cityscape Bylaw 45D2018

Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 8:08:01 AM

LINDA ALBRECHT
Administration Services Division
City Clerk's Office

The City of Calgary

PO Box 2100, Station M, #8007

T:403-268-5895 F: 403-268-2362
E: linda.albrecht@calgary.ca

From: Raj Brar [mailto:pukhrajo25@hotmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, February 03, 2018 7:06 PM

To: Chahal, George <george.chahal@calgary.ca>; City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>
Subject: [EXT] Cityscape Bylaw 45D2018

Cityscape Bylaw 45D2018:

Hello,
| would like to express my support for this application. As a Cityscape resident | believe this
will be very valuable amenity to the community of Cityscape.

Thanks,

Raj
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CPC2018-047
Attachment 2

Note: Letter 2 had personal information
removed from the Electronic Agenda at
the request of the Author. Should you
have any questions please contact the
City Clerk’s Office at 403-268-5831
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Attachment 2
McDougall, Libbey C. Letter 3
From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 7:48 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: FW: [EXT] Proposed Commercial Site at Cityscape NE

From: kamran baloch [mailto:kamranbaloch26@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 10, 2018 6:25 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: [EXT] Proposed Commercial Site at Cityscape NE

Hi,

This is Kamran Baloch a resident of 229 Cityscape Common NE, is letting you that I am supporting the
potential commercial site in the community of Cityscape NE.

I am living in Cityscape for more than three years with my family (wife and three daughters). We want a
commercial site where there will be some shops like convenience stores, Gas station etc, to be at walking
distance for your family to go and shop for them self at any time without waiting for me to take them.

As you know that there is not any kind of community shops in Cityscape so | am supporting the application put
forward in City council which will be heard on February 20, 2018.

Please consider my support for the commercial site in Cityscape north east.

Thanks,

Kamran Baloch
(kamranbaloch26@gmail.com)
+1-403-630-6116

E| Virus-free. www.avg.com
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Attachment 2
Rowe, Timothy S. | etter 4
From: Smith, Theresa L.
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:24 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: FW: Land Use Designation - LOC2017-0195

From: prateek sikka [mailto:prateek_sikka@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 5:58 PM

To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>

Subject: [EXT] Land Use Designation - LOC2017-0195

Respected Sir/Madam,

This is regarding the Public Hearing being held on Feb 20, 2018 for Land Use Designation (zoning)at 10011-52
Street NE from Residential to Commercial District.

As a resident of Cityscape community and on behalf of my neighbors and friends living in this community, this
rezoning to Commercial would be highly appreciated. This would serve as a focal point for day-to-day
shopping needs all in a convenient walking distance.

The other close by communities have their own shopping centers which becomes very convenient for the
residents living there. All the amenities such as, banks, convenience store, coffee shops, food chains, etc. are
at least a 10 minute drive from the community.

Rezoning approved by the City council would certainly bring convenience to the residents of this community.

Thanks

Prateek Sikka

67 Cityscape Grove NE
Calgary, AB, T3NOM7





